I.C,J. Communigqué No: 51/15,

(Unofficial)

The following information from the Registry of the International

Court of Justice has been communicated to the Praess :

The International Court of Justice will hold a series of public
hearings beginning on Tuesday, May 15th, at 1l a.m., in order to hear
oral statemsnts by Counsel and Advocates of the Governments of Colombia

and Peru in the Haya de la Torre case.

The Hague, May 9th, 1951.






